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TE Scott Mason, Chair 

 

HPCC met on June 7, and August 2, 2018, at the First Presbyterian Church of Beaumont. 

 

The committee reflected and responded to the gathering question, “How do we recharge 

our batteries?” 

 

The committee continued its work on the subject of “Seven Marks of Congregational 

Vitality” and MSP to approve applying for a grant regarding the Revitalization Initiative 

from the Presbyterian Church (USA). Thanks to RE Becky Bane and TE Sandy Tice for 

their passion and purpose. 

 

The following Administrative Commission was approved: 

To elect TE Jeff Mague (Chair), TE Lee Ireland, TE Wayne Morrow, TE Sara 

McCurdy, RE Robert Spitzer, RE Anne Smith, and RE Chris Mahr as the 

Administrative Commission to install the Rev. Julie Hodges as Pastor of the St. 

Andrew Presbyterian Church, Indio, California, at 3.00pm on September 30, 2018; 

and to invite TE Bill Johnson (HR), TE Christine Dickerson, RE Joyce Johnson, and 

TE Joanne Martindale (Presbytery of The Redwoods) to participate in the worship 

service. 

 

The Temporary Pastor Covenant between the Rev. Curtis Webster and the Westminster 

Presbyterian Church, Ontario, CA, was approved. 

 

Reports were heard regarding the status of the former Crestline Community Presbyterian 

Church property; the Administrative Commission working with the New Beginnings/Fontana 

congregation; 29 Palms and their search for their next pastor; and the Hemet First 

Presbyterian Church and their discernment work around the Mission Assessment Process 

prior to beginning their search for their next installed pastor. 

 

The Commission participated in a Dwelling in the Word exercise around Acts 6.1-7. 
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